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September 23, 2016 

From: The United Public Employees of Flagler County  
Re: Candidate Endorsements  

Dear Mr. Staly: 

We are pleased to inform you of the United Public Employees of Flagler’s endorsement of your candidacy for Flagler 
County Sheriff.     

Our endorsement carries with it our permission for you to use UPEF’s name and logo in campaign literature, signage and 
speeches, should you wish.  Furthermore, our endorsement provides you the permission to use the name and logo of the 
individual Unions that comprise the United Public Employees of Flagler: Flagler County Educators Association, Flagler 
Educational Support Professionals Association, Coastal Florida Police Benevolent Association, Palm Coast Professional 
Fire Fighters, and Flagler County Professional Fire Fighters Association.  

We will ask our members, their friends, neighbors, co-workers and families to support your candidacy because of your 
commitment to public employees in Flagler County.  On behalf of the more than 2,000 members in our coalition, we wish 
you the best of luck in your upcoming campaign.  Please remember that the United Public Employees of Flagler, and the 
individual Associations that comprise our coalition, eagerly stand ready to assist your efforts. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

United Public Employees of Flagler 
 
  


